
 

 
                            

 

Dear Residential Customer, 

 

If you no longer wish to have your irrigation system in service and you do not have an irrigation meter, you must 

cap/plug the irrigation service line that branches off our your domestic water service. Homeowners may complete 

this work or they may hire a licensed professional qualified to work on residential water services. To ensure water 

quality, disconnection of an irrigation service line should be made at the point of connection to the domestic 

service line. Removal of the backflow assembly is not considered permanently disconnecting the irrigation system.  

 

 Upon completion of the disconnection of the irrigation system, please fax, email, or mail the completed 

Termination    Form to the Cross Connection office. A Cross Connection staff member will visit your site to verify 

the work has been completed.  

 

Please note that irrigation systems that are disconnected from domestic service lines cannot be reconnected. Future 

use of the irrigation system will require the installation and connection to a separate irrigation meter. All fees 

associated with the connection and installation of an irrigation meter will be the customer’s expense.  Please feel 

free to contact the Cross Connection Program with any questions you may have concerning this process.  

 

TERMINATION OF SYSTEM 
 

This form is to affirm that my irrigation system on the City of Raleigh’s public water supply has been completely 

removed or capped/pugged. The City of Raleigh shall not be held liable for any cause, for failure to detect any facility 

or residence that has not properly disconnected irrigation lines from the public water supply nor shall this letter 

diminish the responsibility of any property owner from whose property a contamination of the public water supply 

may originate. 

 
Owner:   

 

Address:   

 

City: NC, Zip Code:   

 

Signed: Date:   

 

COR CC Inspector: ___________ Date of Inspection:   

Please submit this form to the Cross Connection Program: 

Office: 919-996-2747  

Fax: 919-996-1868 

Email: cross.connection@raleighnc.gov  

 

Mail:    

City of Raleigh 

c/o: Cross Connection Program 

3304 Terminal Dr. Bldg 200 

Raleigh, NC 27604

 

mailto:cross.connection@raleighnc.gov

